
Town of Jump River regular board meeting was called to order at 7pm on August 8th.  Board members 
present were Myron, Gary, Billie Jo, Karen and Denise along with town member Chris Beadles. 

Agenda approved as presented by Billie Jo with a 2nd by Gary. 

Secretaries’ report was read and approved as presented by Gary with a 2nd by Billie Jo. 

Treasurers report beginning balance was $55,134.88 with deposits of $262645.43 and bills of $15,820.71 
leaving an ending balance of $65,659.60.  Report was approved as presented by Billie Jo with a 2nd by 
Gary. 

Approved and paid bills. 

Supervisors report 

1.  The hill on Spur 5 where the rip rap was dumped is still washing out.  Myron talked about 
dumping some 2” stone in that area.  We will get in touch with the county to see if they can do 
some overlay.  Gary will mark out the area. 

2. There is a beaver dam over on Berry.  Gary will look into this. 
3. Verizon will be putting a cell tower in the area up on Nebo.  We are looking at least a year 

before construction will begin. 

Road Work 

1.  Myron talked to Haas about shouldering Beach Dr.  They have it in their books to get it done but 
no definite time frame. 

2. Graveling is almost done. 

Residence Concerns 

1.  Mike Wright is looking for help on August 31st to help with repairs and cleanup of the cemetery. 

Correspondence-went through 

Old business-NA 

New Business-NA 

Next meeting was set for September 12th. 


